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PACIFIC G- A S AN D EL E C T RI C C O M PAN Y
* 77 BEALE STAEET SAN F R A N C I S C O, C A LI F O R N I A 94106

O A ATON W GHACKELFCAO
May 23, 1979c.cco or ,,u ..n.e<~,

Director
Fuel Processing and

Fabrication Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle

and Material Safety
Office of Nuclear Material

Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 7n 173R
Docket No. 70-2375

Dear Sir:

In accordance with 10 CFR 70.33 Pacific Gas
and Electric Company hereby requests the Commission to
renew Materials Licenses Nos. SNM-1503 and SNM-1667 ex-
tending the expiration dates to October 31, 1979 and
February 29, 1980, respectively. Renewal of these
licenses is necessary because of additional time re-
quired to complete the remainder of the licensing pro-
cess for the Diablo Canyon Units. The dates selected
are designed to take into account the licensing delays
which may result from' the accident at Three Mile Island.

Sincerely,
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